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The Cybersecurity Lab organised the annual Cybersecurity week in October 2022 and synchronised with 

the CERC22. It is the third time KCST has been holding this event. KCST presented three seminars with 

trendy and exciting topics. The first seminar was presented by Dr Sam Rajesh, who discussed Building 

Secure Applications. The second seminar was presented by Dr Basil Al Othman, who talked about Live 

Mobile Hacking Using Remote Access Tools (RAT) and Mirroring. And the third seminar was presented by 

Ms Alaa Al Humaidan, who spoke about How to prevent yourself from Ransomware Attacks? 

Cybersecurity week was highly appreciated with the mass attendance of the students.  

 


